
BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Nov. 26th, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions, 
  

 Our next meeting is Dec.4th @ 7pm. Our speaker for the evening will be 
Jack White who will be giving us an update on our local power plant. 

All members are reminded that cheese orders should be delivered and the 
payment turned into Lion Roger Harrison or Treasurer Lion Jim Bittner as soon as 
possible. Thank you to all for a very successful sale and to chairs Lion Roger, Lion 
Frank and Lion John Keough.  

Reminder to all members who have gifts for the children, please bring them 
to the Dec. 4th meeting wrapped or unwrapped. All members are asked to bring a 
non-perishable item for our local food kitchen. 

President Rich Burley is looking for a member to chair our March Lottery 
fundraiser. Please step forward and help with this great moneymaker. 

The Board has scheduled a card night for Friday Dec. 13th for members and 
guests. Games start @ 7pm. Refreshments will not be provided.  

After the meeting on the 4th, a short orientation for Lions will be conducted 
for new and prospective members. This is also open to all members wishing to 
participate. 

Hope you all are warm and well with this cold snap. We wish you all a 
Happy Thanksgiving.   
                                                                                                                  
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Dec. 4th Regular Meeting (bring gifts and item for pantry) 
     Dec. 13th Card Night  
     Dec. 18th Board Meeting 
     Jan.  15th Regular Meeting (Dist. Gov. visit) 
     Jan.  22nd Board Meeting 
     Feb.  9th   Pancake Breakfast  
                 

 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 

                            
 


	BARKER LIONS TALE
	Nov. 26th, 2013

